
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
RESCHEDULED DATE 

 
 
The public hearing regarding the Housing Authority of the City of Dallas, Texas’ (DHA’s) 2016 
PHA Plan has been rescheduled for Tuesday, September 22, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. in the Dale V. 
Kesler Board Room at the DHA Central Office, 3939 N. Hampton Road, Dallas, Texas 75212.  
 
The public hearing will be held for the following purpose: 
 

Provide an opportunity for members of the Dallas Community, including DHA 
residents and nonresidents, to express their comments regarding DHA’s proposed 
2016 PHA Plan. 

 
A draft copy of the proposed 2016 PHA Plan is available for review at DHA’s Central Office, 
located at 3939 N. Hampton Road, Dallas, Texas 75212.  Office hours are from 8:00 a.m. to 
5:30 p.m. Monday through Thursday and 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on Friday.  A copy of the 
proposed Plan is also available on DHA’s website, www.dhadal.com. 
 
DHA seeks comments on the proposed Plan. Written comments must be received by 
September 17, 2015 and may be sent to the following address: 
 

Dallas Housing Authority 
Capital Programs Department 

3939 N. Hampton Road 
Dallas, Texas 75212 

 
The Housing Authority of the City of Dallas, Texas will provide services or devices that allow 
persons with sensory, manual, and speaking disabilities to have an equal opportunity to 
participate in its programs or activities.  If such services or devices are needed, DHA must be 
notified within 5 working days prior to the particular meeting, program or activity, so that 
provisions can be made. For assistance please call (214) 951-8348, TTY 1-800-735-2989 or 
504ADA@dhadal.com. 
 
The Housing Authority of the City of Dallas, Texas will not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, familial status, or age. Equal Housing Opportunity. 
 
 

http://www.dhadal.com/

